
08 July 2023 

Notice - Swimming Pool Hygiene  

Dear Members and Guests, 

In view of excrement being found in club swimming pool  
repeatedly in recent days, such behavior not only seriously affects 
public hygiene, poses a health hazard to others, but also brings 
inconvenience to all swimmers. To ensure the health and safety of 
our members and guests, please be considerate and take  
responsibility to keep the pool area clean and hygienic. If you are 
bringing any babies or toddlers to swim, please ensure they wear 
proper swimming diapers, or you may purchase at the Club 
Reception if needed. 
 

Thank you for your kind attention and co-operation. 
 

通 告 - 泳 池 衛 生  

致各會員及訪客： 

鑒於最近會所多次發現泳池內有排泄物，這種行為不僅嚴重影響公

共衛生，對他人健康造成損害，亦為所有泳客帶來不便。為保障會

員的健康和安全，請顧己及人，保持泳池清潔衛生。如攜同嬰兒或

幼童到會所游泳，請確保穿著合適的游泳用紙尿褲，如有需要可向

接待處購買。 
 

敬希垂注，多謝合作。 


